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On the positive side, we are encouraged that DPI has undertaken pro-active outreach efforts 
aimed at showing the media and the public at large the many ways in which the organization 
is responding to global challenges on a daily basis. As a tsunami-affected country, my 
delegation is highly grateful for the relevance and the effectiveness that the UN demonstrated 
following the tsunami tragedy, when it responded swiftly to coordinate relief efforts and to 
provide a global forum for consensus regarding longer-term measures. DPI played a vital part 
in ensuring regular and timely multimedia coverage of the tragedy, thereby helping to awaken 
international humanitarian consciousness of the disaster, and mobilize recovery effort in the 
countries affected by the tragedy. 

Mr. Chairman, 

My delegation agrees with the notion that people around the world seek a stronger United 
Nations, one that is capable of living up to the expectations they have of it. To that extent, we 
urge the international community to endeavor to make DPI a voice that provides accurate, 
impartial, comprehensive and timely information to Member States and the wider community 
on the tasks and responsibilities of the United Nations. 

Thank you, Mr. Chairman. 
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